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 As many of you will know GCSE exams will be going ahead this summer. The Department of Educa-

tion has issued information about the package of support that they have put in place . This includes : 

  Exams will cover less content than usual. 

 In the exams there will be a choice of topics on which students must answer questions. 

 Examiners will build in generosity for students when setting grade boundaries.  

We are working closely with all our GCSE students to ensure that revision topics and interventions are 

targeted.  

On Wednesday we have our second WOW DAY of the year with a focus on Wellbeing, happiness and 

resilience. Students across the school will be taking part in a range of activities as the usual timetable 

is removed. It is a non uniform day for all; primary students have already been informed if they re-

quire any specific  clothing. In secondary every student will be taking part in a canal walk so will re-

quire an outdoor coat and suitable footwear 

On Thursday 3rd March, we are cele-

brating World Book Day! Students can 

come to school dressed as their favour-

ite character from a book or their fa-

vourite author. If students wish to come to school in their own clothes (non-school uniform), we 

would like a donation of a book rather than the usual fee of £1.  

Ms Evans has arranged some exciting events;  selected year seven students will be taken to ‘Booka’ 

book shop in Oswestry to spend their free book token. We will also be making this day a ‘Pens Down 

Day’, meaning that students will use creative methods of demonstrating their learning. Last but not 

least, we will be challenging students to guess who is behind the mask in ‘The Masked Reader’. Five 

mystery people have been filmed reading, whilst wearing a disguise. These videos will be shown to 

students through the day, and students will try to guess who is reading the passage. All will be re-

vealed the next morning !!! 

A reminder to year 11 to get their orders in for the leavers hoodies by the 28 February. Prom will be 

the 23 June at Henlle Golf Club as this was voted for by most of year 11. Details will be available soon 

but ticket price will be £29! 

Have a lovely weekend Ms Lovecy 

If your child has a positive test for COVID email reception@stmartins3-16.org and  sue.lovecy@stmartins3-16.org    

https://www.facebook.com/groups/345213076819837/
https://instagram.com/mrwilko_little_red_cockapoo?utm_medium=copy_link
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Well done to our House Point of the week 

stars! These are the students who have 

earned the most house points this week 

in their year group. At the end of the 

school year there will be lots of prizes to 

win so keep up the fantastic work!   

Yr 9 James Hebson 

Yr 8 Bethany King 

Yr 7 Maddison Evans 

Yr 6 Aku Otuo Serebour 

Yr 5 Leo Nash, Yr 1 Naomi Winwood 

  

Secondary ‘meal deal’ and primary fixed price lunch 

are both £2.40 

Mr Wilko helping year 5 with some trick maths prob-

lems—have a look on Instagram for his latest         

photoshoot with the Shropshire Star!  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/345213076819837/
https://instagram.com/mrwilko_little_red_cockapoo?utm_medium=copy_link
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ADHD workshop - 7th March 2022 at Shrewsbury School - for 
parents  

"Supporting your child's ADHD." 5:00pm- 6:30pm, including 
Q&A.  

In this session for parents and carers, and students we will ex-
plore the latest thinking on ADHD, including up to date research 
and how positive parenting approaches can support children and 
young people's development. The session will cover some of the 
most important concerns for parents and carers including sleep, 
diet, self-calming approaches, ADHD as a "superpower" and ad-

dressing anxiety.  

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/shrewsburyschool/supporting-
your-childs-adhd-for-parents-carers-students/e-kxplmm  

Balance ability for Reception to Year 2 starts on 
14 February. Here’s a link with 
more information about it We 
Love Balance — Learn Cycling 
Letter home to follow 

Well done to the students who represented the 
school at the U14 Netball tournament in Ellesmere 
College. Some of these players had not represented 
school before and played brilliantly. I hope they play 
again in the future. Special mention to the two year 8 
girls, Belle and Lexie, who strengthened this team as 
many players were at cadets tonight. They played 
amazingly. The team tonight were:- 

Year 9 

Emma W (GA, GS, WA) , Millie D (GK, GD), Sophie P 
(WA) 

Amelia G (GA, GD), Hollie P (WD), Tyler S (GD, GK) 

Kizzy D (GA, GS, GK) 

Year 8 

Belle W, Lexie S 

Emma W was captain for four games and Lexie was 
captain for one game. Results were:  5-0 to Thomas 
Adams 2, 1-0 to St. Martins v Corbet Blue, 4-2 to 
Thomas Adams 1, 4-0 to Corbet Green and 7-1 to 
Grove. 

OUR BIGGEST LOCAL EMPLOYER RJAH will be attending 

our CAREERS FAIR on the 18 FEBRUARY—they have some    

fantastic apprenticeship opportunities, not only in clinical 

areas but admin, finance, maintenance  amongst others 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/shrewsburyschool/supporting-your-childs-adhd-for-parents-carers-students/e-kxplmm
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/shrewsburyschool/supporting-your-childs-adhd-for-parents-carers-students/e-kxplmm
https://www.learncycling.com/balance-learn-to-ride
https://www.learncycling.com/balance-learn-to-ride
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